
       Pacific Maritime Association 
 
 
PMA Cargo Dues Assessment Bulletin – Supplemental 
Cargo Dues Assessment for Certain COVID Cleaning 
Costs will cease July 2021 
 

 
To: Longshore Payroll Services Users, Vessel Operators, Agents for 
Vessel Operators, Contracting Stevedores, Terminal Operators, and 
other Parties who, through contracts or other arrangements, have 
assumed obligations required by Collective Bargaining Agreements. 
 
The Board of Directors recently approved the cessation of the 
Supplemental Cargo Dues Assessment which will be effective for Man-
Hours at PMA Member terminals for the payroll week beginning 8:00 
a.m. July 3, 2021 (Payroll Week 28-2021) and Tonnage assessments 
effective for cargo reported on vessels sailing after 12:01 a.m. July 1, 
2021. 

 


